

August 20, 2018

Dear Edwards Aquifer Authority Permit Holder:

Thank you very much for considering submitting a bid to SAWS for the lease of your Edwards Aquifer groundwater withdrawal rights. Effective Monday, August 20, 2018, at 3:00 p.m. the San Antonio Water System (SAWS) closed/terminated the lease solicitation for Edwards Aquifer groundwater withdrawal rights B-18-010-JP. If SAWS opts to issue another bid solicitation for groundwater leases, you will receive correspondence from SAWS notifying you of the invitation for lease bids.

Thank you for considering doing business with SAWS. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Regards

Darren Thompson

Director, Water Resources

Regards,

Philip Campos, Jr., &P Director, Contracting